
Your donation to KMM supports the Mamlaka Foundation. Overseen
by our partners, Imbumi and Martha Makuku, the Mamlaka
Foundation uses your donations to support the ministries of the
Kibera Reformed Presbyterian Church and school in Kibera, and the
Shunem Home in Kesnia, Kenya.

J u s t i c e  a n d  M e r c y    E v a n g e l i s m   

CONTACT US

KENYA MERCY MINISTRIES |
IMBUMI AND MARTHA MAKUKU

About Imbumi and Martha Makuku

Kenya Mercy Ministries exists to financially support the Mamlaka
Foundation, whose mission is to serve the urban poor of Kenya. This
mission is accomplished through a Christian witness of word and
deed by meeting the spiritual, social, physical, and mental needs of
the people it serves in a manner that brings glory to Jesus Christ.

Mission and vision

In 2009 Carolyn Sinclair, former McLean staffer, introduced us to
the Makukus. Since then, our church has supported the Makukus’
girls home and church in Kibera. We recently raised funds to help
them get a bus, which they’ve since dubbed the McLean Chariot!

Partnering to share the good news
2009 – present

Making a difference
Supporting our partners

Introduction

Kibera in Nairobi, Kenya is the largest urban slum in Africa,
with an area of one square mile and a population of close to
250,000. Through the leadership of Imbumi and Martha
Makuku, Kibera Reformed Presbyterian Church provides
ministries meeting the spiritual, social, physical, and mental
needs of the families living there. Ministries include Sunday
services, Bible studies, a school for children in grades 1-5,
and a family home which safely houses children facing abuse
or abandonment. 

L o c a l  o r  G l o b a l  P a r t n e r

HOW YOU CAN GET
INVOLVED

PRAY

GIVE

GO
Talk to our Director of Mission, Matt
Stone, about the next opportunity to
serve.

That the Lord would continue to grow
Kibera Reformed Presbyterian
Church’s influence in the community.
That God would continue to provide
for Mamlaka Foundation’s operations
so that students can keep receiving
the good news, an education, free
meals, and clean showers.
For the completion of Mamlaka’s boys
shelter and dining hall.

Consider making a donation to KMM
at their website through the following
link

kenyamercyministries.org

Matt Stone
Director of Mission
stone@mcleanpres.org

SEND
If you are unable to personally GO,
contact us about how you can help
SEND a future mission team from our
church to visit this partner.

https://www.kenyamercyministries.org/donations

